
I am writing to you in regards to the Food Standards Amendment Truth in Labelling -
Palm Oil bill 2009 
 
I believe Palm Oil should be labelled so that consumers can make an informed decision 
on their purchases, I would not but a product I knew had palm oil in it, I am sure it is for 
this very reason manufacturers do not label this ingredient. We need to protect the 
habitat of Orang-utans and Tigers. 
 
Please make the move to make the labelling of Palm Oil mandatory. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Kathryn Feldmaier 
 

 


